M E M O R A N D U M
TO:
          DR. MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON

                      KAREN BYRD

                      JULIA PILE 

                      Dr. TIFFANY SCHUSSLER

                      JESSE PARKS

                      MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT

DATE:          MAY 3, 2021

FROM:        KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

RE:              ANNUAL MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE FAMILY NURTURING CENTER AND THE BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS
                     The Family Nurturing Center is a private, non-profit agency dedicated to ending the cycle of child abuse by promoting individual and healthy family relationships.  Family Nurturing provided a range of trauma informed, evidenced based treatment services to support children and adults impacted by abuse. Family Nurturing  Prevention Education Services; Anchor, Parent Education, Stewards of Children Training, Kids on the Block on Child Abuse/Neglect and Kids on the Block Bullying Prevention Program are renowned for their quality and developmentally appropriateness.  
                     All programs are free of charge.
                     I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your reference.


I recommend the board approve the Memorandum of Understanding with the Family Nurturing Center, as presented.
